
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yes Virginia there is a Temple Bowling League 

 
 

The Adath Shalom Mixed Bowling league is looking for new participants to join 
us on Sunday mornings at Hanover Lanes. 

 
The League is over 30 years old. It was started in Boonton and filled a void for 
the parents who dropped off their children for religious school and wanted to 

stay and socialize.  The timing was perfect; after dropping off the students you’d 
go to the bowling alley, and then bowl the three games, and be done in time to 

return and pick up your student(s). This is still the case today since Hanover 
Lanes is only 10-15 minutes east of the Temple. 

 
Besides providing camaraderie, the League has donated multiple items to the 

congregation through the years. 
 

The league encompasses all level of bowlers; we currently have averages ranging 
from 110 to 205. The only requirement for participation is that the bowler has 

attained bar or bat mitzvah age. 
 

We will begin in the fall on Sunday September 10th, now is a good time to get 
your name on the list to join us for another fun filled year. 

 
For further information or to join call Steve Mandel, 973-386-1237. 


